
From: Genie Brown <rigenie@gmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, December 21, 2020 12:03 PM 
To: PUC: <PUC@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Pennichuck water price increase  
 
 EXTERNAL:  Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender. 
 
Hello, 
 
I am reaching out as a resident of the Thurston Woods neighborhood in Lee, NH regarding a 21% 
increase expected from Pennichuck Water, who supplies the neighborhood. This is the third price 
increase we’ve experienced in the past three years and as a neighborhood we are very concerned and 
upset. 
 
We would like to be invited to the hearing so we can voice our opinion regarding this matter. 
 
Thank you so much and happy holidays. 
 
Best, 
Genie Brown 
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